MCCL Legislative Update – 3/1/2021
Dangerous Bills - MCCL Opposes these bills
HF 1358 / SF 1352 – These bills seek to legalize Assisted Suicide in the state of Minnesota. Assisted Suicide follows the exact same path as abortion, where we start with allowing the most severe cases, and eventually it turns into forced assisted suicide for many elderly people
HF 522 / SF 963 – These bills seek to remove our “informed consent” law which directly attacks the “Women’s Right to Know Act.” It wants to take away life-saving information from abortion-minded women which will likely cause many unnecessary abortions
HF 259 / SF 731 / SF 1211 – This has been deemed as the “Protect Reproductive Rights Act”… We are calling this the “Roe V. Wade Jr.” bill, because it seeks to codify Roe V. Wade into state law. Pro-Abortion activists are trying to pass bills like this all across the country due to the fears they have that the United States Supreme Court will try to overturn Roe V. Wade. This bill says “fetuses do not classify as human beings” in the text. 
SF 730 / SF 879 – These bills would send letters to Congress to try to extend the deadline for the “ERA”… The ERA, as is, would seek to gain access to abortions up to birth at the Federal level. There have been many states that have introduced an amendment that would make this bill “abortion-neutral” and take abortion out of the bill, but pro-abortion activists won’t allow for it. This shows that the overall objective of these bills is to advance the pro-abortion cause.
Good Bills – MCCL supports these bills
HF 1099 / SF 1045 – These bills seek to ban the use of taxpayer funds for abortions. We have gotten this bill passed through the House and Senate twice, and Governor Dayton vetoed the bill twice. It is important to continue to educate people that this is happening in Minnesota, and that this bill gets a hearing in the pro-life Senate.

